
December 15, 2017 
 

Notice 
 
To: All the authors of “International Economic Law”, the Yearbook of the Japan 
Association of International Economic Law (“JAIEL”) 
 
From: Akio Shimizu, President of JAIEL 
      Satoru Taira, Executive Council Member and Editor-in-Chief 
 
We, JAIEL, sent post cards with reply cards at the end of August, 2017 to all 
authors of articles published in the past issues of the Yearbook of JAIEL, and asked 
for the permission of each authors for digitalization of his/ her articles for the 
publication. As a result, most of the authors have replied their consent to such 
digitalization to us, and we sincerely appreciate and thank for such replies with 
consents. 
 
However, some of the above post cards were sent back to us by reason of “address 
unknown, etc.”, and also some other authors have not responded to us yet. We 
expect it will take some more time to get response from all the authors of the past 
issues of the Yearbook, and are concerned that if we cannot make digital 
publication available to the public until we can get consents from all the authors, 
it would not only be inconvenient for JAIEL members but also it would not be the 
benefit of the society as a whole. 
 
Therefore, we, JAIEL, in order to realize prompt digital publication of the 
Yearbook, decided to notify by this web site to all the authors of the past articles 
of the issues of the Yearbook as below. We appreciate your kind understanding 
and cooperation to this matter. Here we refer to the essence of the contents of the 
above post cards as follows: 
 



QUOTE 
 
We, JAIEL, after getting a consent from the publisher company, is planning that 
by digitalization of all the articles in the issues of the Yearbook of JAIEL after 6 
years of their publication, we will make these articles publicly open through 
academic digitalized archives and web sites. Therefore, we ask you authors in the 
Yearbook to give us your permission as a copyright holder to digitalize your article 
the title of which is stated in the post card addressed to each of you. If you agree 
to this request, please mark the designated area and put your signature and stamp 
on the reply card and send it back to our Editor-in-Chief of JAIEL.  
 
By digitalization of articles of the Yearbook and opening them to the public, the 
fruits of study of JAIEL members (each authors) can be widely opened to the 
public, and by such, we firmly believe JAIEL can be developed further. We 
sincerely appreciate your cooperation to this matter.  
 
UNQUOTE 
 

Notice: 
 
1. Within 2 months from today (From December 15, 2017 to February 14, 2018), 
if you do not agree to the digitalization of your article and to disclose it to the open 
public, please notify to our Editor-in-Chief your disagreement for such 
digitalization. If you do not notify your disagreement during the above period, we 
deem it you have consented to both the digitalization of your article in the 
Yearbook of JAIEL and opening it to the public. 
 
2. However, despite the above, if you notify to our Editor-in-Chief for your 
disagreement even after the above period of notice, we will promptly stop your 
articleʼs disclosure to the public. 
 

End of message 


